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2016

Keeping in touch with our Members

.Good Morning Members.

This newsletter is going to be a short one to remind you of a couple events that will be
happening during the next 2-3 weeks.

Jodi will be on Leave from this Friday (16th September) for 3 weeks. Any enquiries re  ad-
ministration matters are to be directed to Anthony Rowlings. He will normally be found in the
Office upstairs but will spend time in the shop as well when Todd or Josh are not available.

On Monday 26th September there will be a State Ladies Championship event held at the
Club. Therefore the course will be closed to general golf and veteran competitions until the
afternoon. It is recommended that Veterans arrange to play at another Club on that day.

Next Wednesday, the 21st September, will be the Annual General Meeting for the Club. This
meeting will commence at 7.00pm and is open to all members. We ask that you make an
effort to attend the meeting to be brought up to date with what’s happening around the Club
and the financial position of the Club.

HOUSE ACCOUNTS

The Office Staff and Board Members have received complaints from members who had their
2015-2016 original house credit removed from their account on the 1st July, if it hadn’t been
used.

When we commenced the House Account arrangement in July 2015, members were
advised, that if any remaining balance of the original deposit was not used by the end of the
membership year, then it would be lost.

| would like to advise that this amount was part of your membership and was included to
encourage members to enjoy the Clubhouse facility and not just play golf, then go home.



RECENT RAINBOW OVER THE CLUB - IS THIS AN OMEN
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There has been a lot of work done around the course during the last 3-4 weeks. This would
not have been possible if it wasn't for the Green Staff, Dad’s Army and the Workskills mem-
bers who have all put in many hours to service the greens, lay new turf around the new 17th
green (Recovered from the old 18th fairway) and relocate the water sprinkler system that was
in the area of the new construction work.

Here are a few photos of the hard workers: Thanks EVERYONE
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